
         Tooth Fairy Land 

                                             5th January 2021 

Dear Harry,  

                  I am writing to thank you for the 

wonderful tooth you left me. Last night while you 

were fast asleep I quietly crept into your room 

and I looked under your pillow. I was very excited 

when I found a tooth! 

I knew the tooth was under the pillow because 

someone had kindly told me. 

It was very dark but I used my wand to light up 

the room. You have lots of fluffy toys, some toy 

cars and a huge lego truck! I liked all the funny 

drawings you had done. 

Your tooth was magnificent! It was one of the 

best I have found and it will be put to good use. 

Could you please leave me more? Thank you.  

Love From, 

  The Tooth Fairy 


